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MAN ARRESTED IN SEXUAL ASSAULT AND BURGLARY IN LOGAN HEIGHTS 

Investigators Seek More Possible Victims 

San Diego - A 34-year-old man is in custody for sexual assault and burglary, and investigators are 
seeking more possible victims. 

On October 15th around 1:45 a.m., a 27-year-old woman was asleep in her bedroom in the 2200 
block of Ocean View Boulevard. She woke up to a man sexually assaulting her. The man got into her 
bedroom through a window and left the victim’s apartment before police officers arrived. 

San Diego Police Sex Crimes Unit investigators responded to the scene and immediately began 
investigating the incident. During the investigation, detectives identified the suspect as Ronald Earl 
Bray. He is described as a Black man, about 5’6” tall, 170 pounds, with two large, puffy braids on 
both sides of his head. He was carrying a large, green satchel at the time of the incident. At the time 
Bray was identified as the suspect, he was already in custody at San Diego County Jail on unrelated 
charges. 

The investigation is ongoing. Detectives believe that Bray could have been involved in other similar 
residential burglary cases. We are asking that anyone with information regarding this incident, or 
believes Bray may have targeted other victims, to call the San Diego Police Department Sex Crimes 
Unit at (619) 531-2210 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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